
 

January 10, 2022 

 

The North Dakota Stockmen’s Foundation (NDSF) is offering several scholarships in 2022.  

 

• The NDSF Junior Scholarship is available to college students who have obtained at least 48 

college credits, among other criteria, and are enrolled in a beef-related major at an accredited 

North Dakota college or university. Value: $500. 

 

• The NDSF Legacy Scholarships are available to high school seniors, college freshmen, college 

sophomores or college juniors who have an interest in the beef cattle industry and are or will be 

studying any major at any college or university. Value: $500. 

 

• The NDSF Endowment Scholarship is available to high school seniors, college freshmen, college 

sophomores or college juniors who are or will be studying a beef-related major at any accredited 

North Dakota college or university. Value: $500. 

 

• The Jack and Vander Reich Memorial Endowment Scholarship is available to any high school 

senior who is planning to major in an agriculturally related discipline at any accredited college or 

university. Value: $750. 

 

• The Tokach Angus Ranch Memorial Scholarship is available to students who are or who will be 

studying an agriculturally related career at any accredited college or university. Preference will be 

given to students who have completed their bachelor's degree and who are pursuing a graduate 

education or professional school (i.e. veterinary or law school).  Value: $500. 

 

• The Myron Wold Memorial Scholarships are available to students who are or who will be 

studying an agriculturally major at any accredited college or university.  Value: $1,000. 

 

A student may apply for more than one scholarship if applicable, but separate applications must be 

submitted.  For all scholarships, applicants must be a member of the North Dakota Stockmen’s 

Association or the child of a member. 

 

Interested applicants can find more information and applications for each scholarship at 

www.ndstockmen.org. 

 

The winner will be recognized at our annual convention in Bismarck.  Please advise your students that the 

deadline for application is March 1. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (701) 223-2522.  Thanks for spreading the word 

about these opportunities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Julie Ellingson 

Executive Vice President 


